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Our Vision         

Statement

Need To Contact Us? 

Church Office: 

630.556.3986 

Pastor’s Cell Phone: 

815.761.3910 

Pastor’s email: 

jckburbnk@yahoo.com 

Church Secretary’s 

email: 

ecuccsecretary@gmail.com 

Church Website: 

www.ecucc.org 

 

Visit us on Facebook at 

BigRockECUCC 

The following message comes to churches of the UCC from the de-
nominational office of Ministry on Racial Justice.  

“In this season of Advent hoping, Christmas     
rejoicing, and New Year’s reflecting, we want to 
take a moment to thank you for all you are doing 
to join, build, and sustain the movement toward 
racial justice. We celebrate the many ways your 
work helps love become flesh and justice dwell 
among us.” 

“In the United States, the topic of race continues 
to be difficult to discuss…The United church of 
Christ acknowledges and supports the equality of 
all humans.” 

This expression of thanks is timely both in its appreciation and its in-
tent to keep critical racial issues at the forefront as our nation and the 
world face challenges well into the new year and beyond. I am hoping 
that our New Year’s resolutions will focus our attention, in prayer and 
action, on racial justice for our African, Spanish, Jewish, and Muslim 
brothers and sisters. They are, often, the strangers in our midst. In 
Matthew 25: “I was a stranger and you welcomed me.”  

George Washington Carver was a prominent Black agricultural scien-
tist, environmentalist, inventor, and a Christian, who died in 1943. He 
said, "How far you go in life depends on your being tender with the 
young, compassionate with the aged, sympathetic with the striving, 
and tolerant of the weak and the strong. Because someday in life you 
will have been all of these."  

Carver’s timeless words are a testimony to gentleness, tolerance, and 
love for all children of God. Racial tolerance and sensitivity, in the end, 
benefit all of society. This makes our racial justice resolutions for this 
new year even more compelling.  

Peace be with all of you, and with all our brothers and sisters, this 
New Year!  

 
Pastor John  
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2022 Advent Candle Lighting 

Thank you to the four families who led the 2022 Advent 

Sunday worships in the  Lighting of the four Advent Candles                                                  

      Hope, Peace, Joy, and Love:                                                                                               

 Renee Robertson, Paul Drawz, Stephenie Haehnel, and Matt O Donnell. 

T H E  P A R I S H  V I S I T O R  

 

 

                

             2022 CHRISTMAS JOY  

Thank you to Melissa and Mike Peters who, with the help of 

our children and our choir, brought us much joy through the                 

   2022 Children’s Christmas Program. 

Melissa wrote the script, directed the show, and acted as Head Angel at the          

Little Cherub Preschool. Mike created the stage set and was the Voice from the 

Heavenly Microphone, narrating the story. 

Charlotte, Maddie, Nathan, Katie and Ellie told us the story of Jesus’s               

birth from their characters’ points of view. Marcia Lee’s solo was absolutely    

beautiful!             

   How blessed we are to have these important members of our church family. 

                                                             - A message of thanks from Wilma Phillips 

             A “Thank You” from the Hinckley Area Food Pantry 

Dear Friends,  

Thank you for your $274 donation to the Hinckley Area Food 

Pantry from the joint worship service at the Plowing Match.  

Your donation is greatly appreciated.   

   Sincerely,   HAFP 
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Degreen the Church after Worship on January 8th 
 

Since the Epiphany falls on Friday, January 6, 2020, the Worship Ministry 
Group has planned to take down and put away the Christmas decorations                 

after the Worship Service on Sunday, January 8th. 
 

Please stay a little while to help us if you can.  Thank you. 
 
 

MATCHING GIFT UPDATE - 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

SUPPORT ALL YEAR! 

The end of the year is upon us and we      
continue to get closer to the goal of $30,000 
for the Matching Gift challenge.  We have 
never failed to reach this goal in prior years 
and with everyoneôs help we hope to be     

successful once again for 2022.  We have  
extended the deadline for contributions to 
the end of January.  Remember that no gift 
received is ever too small.  Every contribu-

tion makes a difference in meeting this goal.   

And, a huge ñThank Youò to everyone for 
your contributions throughout the year to 
keep our congregation financially stable and 
secure! We are truly blessed! 
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   **REMINDER** 

    There are still a few 2023 Offering Envelopes on the  

 table in the Fellowship Hall.   

 Please pick yours up when you can.  Thank you! 

  CHANGE UP SUNDAE  DATES 

   FOR 2023 

 

    January 1st 

    February 5th 

     March 5th 

April 2nd 

May 7th 

June 4th 

July 2nd 

August 6th 

September 3rd 

October 1st 

November 5th 

December 3rd 

Are you going through your Christmas Cards? 

Remember that you can recycle the fronts of the cards  (or any other 

greeting cards) with us.  The box is in the Fellowship Hall .  We will send 

them to the St. Jude's Ranch for  Children where they find new life in projects that support 

their programs.  

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers are needed for 

Coffee Hour for the 

month of January and  

beyond.  The sign up 

sheet is on the counter in 

the Fellowship Hall.   

Please help if  you can. 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

Sunday School -9am 

Worship 10:15am            

Communion      

Change Up Sundae  

2 

Office is Closed 

in observance of 

New Year;s Day 

holiday  

3 4 5 6 

Lifespring   

Pizza Night ð

6pm 

7 

8 

Sunday School -9am 

Worship 10:15am                            

De-Greening Sunday  

9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 

Sunday School -9am 

Worship 10:15am          

16 

Executive  

Council Meeting 

6:30pm 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 

Sunday School -9am 

Worship 10:15am          

23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 

Sunday School -9am 

Worship 10:15am                     

Nick Ashby        

Memorial  Collection  

30 31     

January 2023  



¦ǎƘŜǊǎΥ     ¢ƘŜ !ǎƘōȅ ŀƴŘ tŜǘŜǊǎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΥ    bκ! 

CƭƻǿŜǊǎΥ      

/ƻũŜŜΥ       ±h[¦b¢99w{ !w9 9b/h¦w!D95 ¢h {LDb-¦t 

[ƻŎƪ ¦ǇΥ  ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ                                                                  

{ŜǊǾŜǊǎΥ  aƻŘŜǊŀǘƻǊΣ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΣ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ 

VOLUNTEERS FOR JANUARY 
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{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мΣ нлно 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  фŀƳ 

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ млΥмр ŀƳ                         

Communion  

Change-Up Sundae 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ уΣ нлно 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ фΥлл ŀƳ 

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ млΥмр ŀƳ 

 

De-Greening of the Church 

¦ǎƘŜǊǎΥ    ¢ƘŜ !ǎƘōȅ ŀƴŘ tŜǘŜǊǎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΥ   bκ! 

CƭƻǿŜǊǎΥ    ±h[¦b¢99w{ !w9 9b/h¦w!D95 ¢h {LDb-¦t 

/ƻũŜŜΥ      bκ! 

[ƻŎƪ ¦ǇΥ  hǇŜǊŀǝƻƴǎ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрΣ нлно 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ фΥлл ŀƳ  

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ млΥмр ŀƳ 

 

 

¦ǎƘŜǊǎΥ     ¢ƘŜ !ǎƘōȅ ŀƴŘ tŜǘŜǊǎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΥ   bκ! 

CƭƻǿŜǊǎΥ     ±h[¦b¢99w{ !w9 9b/h¦w!D95 ¢h {LDb-¦t 

/ƻũŜŜΥ       bκ! 

[ƻŎƪ ¦ǇΥ  hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нфΣ нлно 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ фΥлл ŀƳ  

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ млΥмр ŀƳ 

 

Nick Ashby Memorial Collection 

¦ǎƘŜǊǎΥ     ¢ƘŜ !ǎƘōȅ ŀƴŘ tŜǘŜǊǎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΥ    bκ! 

CƭƻǿŜǊǎΥ     ±h[¦b¢99w{ !w9 9b/h¦w!D95 ¢h {LDb-¦t 

/ƻũŜŜΥ       bκ! 

[ƻŎƪ ¦ǇΥ   ¢ŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

¦ǎƘŜǊǎΥ     ¢ƘŜ !ǎƘōȅ ŀƴŘ tŜǘŜǊǎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅΥ    bκ! 

CƭƻǿŜǊǎΥ     ±h[¦b¢99w{ !w9 9b/h¦w!D95 ¢h {LDb-¦t 

/ƻũŜŜΥ       bκ! 

[ƻŎƪ ¦ǇΥ   bǳǊǘǳǊŜ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ннΣ нлно 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ фΥлл ŀƳ  

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ млΥмр ŀƳ 

 



 

 

English Congregational United Church of Christ 
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Visit our website: 

www.ecucc.org 

Pizza Night with Lifespring Women's Shelter Continues 

                                                                                                     

Once again, we will be continuing our Pizza Nights at Lifespring 

in Aurora this year.  The first for 2023 will be on January 6th at 

6pm, and then continuing on the first Friday of each month.    

Each month we will need donations of salad, drinks and dessert.  

If you would like to donate items for those at Lifespring, please                  

 contact Melissa Peters (815-286-9414). 


